
      MINUTES 
             JULY 15, 2021 
 
The Walker Art Committee met on Thursday, July 15, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. in the art storeroom of 
the Garnett Public Library with the following present:  Wanda Taylor, Joyce Martin, Nancy Foltz 
and Jenelle Klehammer (by phone).  Absent:  Marcia Mader, Tami Hiestand and Denise 
Scheibmeir.   
 
MINUTES 
A motion was made by Nancy, seconded by Wanda to approve the minutes of June 17, 2021.  
The motion was unanimously approved. 
 
COMMUNICATIONS 
Wanda read a letter from the Kansas Department of Revenue that discussed our participation 
in BPW Square Fair.  The letter discussed whether or not our group needed to pay sales tax.  
One option offered was “I had an informational booth.  No sales were conducted”.  Those 
present agreed that this option should be marked with Wanda signing as President.  The 
secretary will send the completed form back to the Department of Revenue. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
No report was available as Marcia was unable to attend this meeting. 
 
CURATOR’S REPORT 
Jenelle said that the proposed gallery displays needed to be changed as she and her family are 
unable to do an exhibit in September and October but will do one at a later date.  Jenelle said 
that she plans to hang selected paintings from the Garnett City Art Collection for these two 
months.  A motion was made by Nancy, seconded by Joyce approving this change and offering 
to help Jenelle if needed.  The motion was unanimously approved. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
At the last meeting, discussion was held on the possibility of finding posters for Cornstock, the 
Anderson County Fair and the Lake Garnett Car Races.  Wanda explained that Joyce had talked 
to Susan Wettstein who has some of these posters.  Kristie Kinney, former President of the 
Anderson County Historical Society, told Joyce that there were fair posters in the library of the 
museum.  Joyce noted that Nancy volunteers at the museum and suggested that, when time 
permits, perhaps she could look to see what was available.  Nancy agreed to do this. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Librarian Andrea Sobba provided copies of various grant opportunities.  Joyce will review these 
and provide a report at the next meeting. 
 
GALLERY DISPLAYS 
Discussion was held, with approval following, that racing posters could be displayed next year 
in May & June; Anderson County Fair Posters in July and Cornstock in August.  
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Wanda will be in charge of the whale and art exhibit in November and asked members to bring 
any material they might have that resembles water.   
 
The next meeting will be August 19, 2021. 
 
Wanda adjourned the meeting at 4:21 p.m. 
 
      Joyce Martin, Recording Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
       


